June

Newsletter

In early September I plan to have my
divisional council meeting (DCM) in
Irvine, Ky. There is not a venue yet but I
would like to get a rough number of those
who are interested in attending. There
will be fun games, a service project, and
food. I hope to have as many members of
division 9 as possible! Contact me if your
interested in attending.



UPCOMING DATES

- I'm am still in desperate need of officer contact
information. It’s important for us to be in contact so I

can help you with any questions or problems your club
may have. As alwa i

3115, my contact information’is at the
bottom of my newsletter. Even though school is out for
summer, dont forget to continue planning summer
projects with your club. I would love to atend some
projects with your club and get to know your officers and
members so reach out to me anytime. AlSo, start sending
me pictures of your club doi.n%1 projects and service to be
featured in my club spotlight section starting soon.

ONTACT ME! SOCIAL MEDIA!
an Coffey

All social media’s for the KY-TN distri

Gov. Division 9 @ktkeyclub on Instagram, Snapchat,
an@ktkey.org Facebook, and Twitter. There is also t
>9)-582-84T7 district website, http://www ktkey.o




